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Potential motocross site out for public comment 

A potential site for a new motocross facility near Bakers Junction will be advertised for public comment as a 
result of a decision at the 22 September Ordinary Council Meeting. 

Albany Mayor Dennis Wellington said the City of Albany had been working to help find the Albany Motorcycle 
Club a new home since June 2013 when the lease expired on its former site in Robinson. 

“A possible location for a new motocross site at Bakers Junction was identified some time ago, and the City of 
Albany has been working with the club and other relevant stakeholders towards this potential solution,” Mr 
Wellington said. 

“This proposal, including the Club’s Noise Management Plan, will now go out for public comment. All City of 
Albany residents are invited to comment on the proposal. Details will be made available at 
www.albany.wa.gov.au soon. 

Mr Wellington said the City would also conduct a mailout to residents within a 3km radius of the proposed site. 

“Following the advertising period, a report will be prepared which will address the comments received. The 
proposal will then go back to Council for further consideration at a future meeting.” 
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